
Town Manager’s Update 
February 14, 2017

 
 
Announcements 
 

• The Parks & Recreation invites you to join us at Wasserman Park for the 25th Annual Winter 
Carnival on Saturday, February 25th, for an afternoon full of FREE outdoor activities, games, 
educational workshops and much more. Some of the activities being offered this year include 
the Youth Ice Fishing Derby, Cardboard Box Sled Contest, Free Snowshoes rentals, Ice Carving 
Demonstrations, S’mores and much more. For complete details, visit the Parks & Recreation 
Department website at www.merrimackparksandrec.org or by calling 882-1046.  
 

• Due to a State of NH Department of Motor Vehicles software upgrade, the Town Clerk’s office 
will not be able to conduct ANY motor vehicle registration or related transactions from this 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2017 through TUESDAY, FEBRARY 21, 2017.  Please plan 
accordingly if you have a new registration, a temporary plate that will be expiring or your 
registration renewal is due during the month of February. 

 
• 2017 dog licenses are now available.  All dogs 4 months and older are required by state law to 

be licensed.  Please contact the Town Clerk’s office with any questions. 
 
 
 
Town Manager’s Report 
 
 

• Merrimack Police want to remind everyone there is no parking on roadways during the hours of 
11:00 pm and 6:00 am and during snow emergencies.  Vehicles found to be impeding snow 
removal may be towed at the owner’s expense.  Please contact Merrimack Police at 424-3774 if 
you have any questions. 
 

• Vehicles are prohibited from driving on roadways with vehicles covered in snow and ice.  
Operators can be fined $250.00 for the first offense, plus, it can be extremely hazardous, so 
please do the right thing and remove all the snow and ice from your vehicles.   

 

http://www.merrimackparksandrec.org/

